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24 October 2024 

 

Greg DiBiase 

Chair, GNSO Council 

 

RE: Supplemental Recommendations for the Non-Adopted Topic 24: String Similarity Evaluation 

SubPro Recommendations 

 

Dear Greg, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 19 September 2024 regarding the GNSO Council’s vote to approve 

the relevant Supplemental Recommendations for the Non-Adopted Topic 24: String Similarity 

Evaluation SubPro Recommendations. 

 

Per Annex A, Section 9(d) of the ICANN Bylaws, the Board will consider the  recommendations 

and intends to adopt a resolution at ICANN81 in Istanbul, Türkiye.  

 

The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your valuable time and 

work on these recommendations. The Board looks forward to further collaboration with the 

GNSO Council and to our discussions at ICANN81. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tripti Sinha,  

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://gnso.icann.org/sites/default/files/policy/2024/correspondence/dibiase-to-sinha-19sep24-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/governance/bylaws-en/#annexA

